
WHAT’S HAPPENING AT THE CHESNEE LIBRARY IN DECEMBER 2024

STORYTIME

TODDLER STORYTIME
Wednesdays at 10:30 a.m.

LIBBY

Libraries Closed
All branches of the Spartanburg County Public Libraries will 
be closed Tuesday, December 24 – Thursday, December 26. All 
branches of the Spartanburg County Public Libraries will close early 
at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 31.

Adult Winter Reading 2025 
 Curl up with a good book this winter with Adult Winter Reading at 
SCPL! Stop by any library location from December 1 to January 31 to 
pick up your Adult Winter Reading card or download it online to get 
started. Drop off your completed card at your local library and you’ll 
be rewarded with a cozy blanket to keep you warm this winter. Visit 
our website for more information.

Toddler Storytime
Join us for Toddler Storytime every Wednesday at 10:30 a.m. This is a 
time to share stories, songs, and wiggles while building early literacy 
skills in a fun way for the whole family. Toddler Storytime is for ages 
birth to three years old. Visit our website or ask at the desk for more 
information.
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